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Early Learning Advocacy Day is Wednesday, March 6th in
Topeka. We hope to see you there! Advance registration
is required.Registration information can be found in the
February KPATA newsletter or reach out to Hilary at
hkoehn@kpata.org. 

TWO

THR E E

FOUR

F I V E

We are excited for the upcoming KPATA Conference,
Tuesday, April 23th - Wednesday, April 24th.  
Great speakers, great venue,and great collaboration with
other PAT peers!

You are encouraged to read the following to stay
informed: Streamlining the Child Care and Early
Learning System

Per KSDE board meeting report (Lisa Williams): Level
funding is expected for PAT programs for FY’25 and the
grant application will be coming out soon. 

Bright Futures Program News - the FFPSA Referrals and
Outcomes Summary for Dec. 2023 (per KU CPPR): 91%
of target children and youth whose family has received
12 mo. of service remained together at home without the
need for foster care.

https://www.kac.org/streamlining_the_child_care_and_early_learning_system?utm_campaign=2024_insider_recap_week_2&utm_medium=email&utm_source=kac
https://www.kac.org/streamlining_the_child_care_and_early_learning_system?utm_campaign=2024_insider_recap_week_2&utm_medium=email&utm_source=kac

